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On January 12, 2024, Governor Murphy signed into law Bill A5235, expanding health insurance coverage requirements for
infertility services. The new law requires certain private health insurers regulated by the State to provide coverage for any
services related to infertility in accordance with the American Society for Reproductive Medicine guidelines and as determined
by a physician.

Click Here to read the entire January 2024 Healthcare Law Update now!
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